
 

Ref/Nurserygraduation/SC/CD/AL 

 

Tuesday 17th June  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are excited to share that our Nursery Graduation will be taking place on Thursday 17th 
July 2025, between 2:00pm and 3:00pm. This is a very special event where we celebrate the 
wonderful achievements of our children as they prepare to move on to the next stage of 
their learning journey.  

To ensure we can fully prepare and make this a memorable occasion for our graduates and 
their families, the nursery will be closed to all children on this day.  

Further information regarding the graduation ceremony – including arrival times, what 
children will need, and any other arrangements – will be shared with the families of 
graduating children closer to the date.  

We appreciate your support and understanding in helping us make this a truly special day. 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


